

Search

GO

Login français

▶ Home ▶ About CKC ▶ CKC Services ▶ Join the Club ▶ CKC Resources

CKC NEWS

December 15, 2006

Fee Adjustments for 2007

- December 12, 2006 CKC Holiday Hours of Operation
- December 05, 2006 Updated FCI
- December 01, 2006 Newly Amended Dog Bylaw in Portage la Prairie

December 05, 2006

Updated FCI

CKC Chair, Dwain McLean, Director Ms. Lee Steeves, and CEO Joe Mauro held extensive and lengthy discussions with the FCI Executive Committee and Executive Director Mr. De Clercq over the course of this past weekend at the Eukanuba Invitational in California. The discussions regarding FCI Circular 125 were cordial and frank. It is not expected that any further information will be made available until the CKC Board of Directors has been fully briefed, had the opportunity to hear member input at the Regular December meeting of the Board, weighed the circumstances and concluded regular CKC business. It is anticipated that an updated statement will be made early next week. If you are not receiving these updates by email and wish to be included in the next issue of The Bulletin, please login to the Application Centre, click on Account Maintenance and update your email address.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

THE MEETING OF THE CKC BOARD OF DIRECTORS (SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9 ONLY) HAS BEEN RELOCATED TO; TRILLIUM BALLROOM, HOLIDAY INN SELECT, 970 DIXON ROAD, WHICH IS JUST WEST OF SKYWAY AVENUE ON THE NORTH SIDE OF DIXON ROAD. THE DISCUSSION OF FCI ISSUES WILL BE A TIMED ITEM BEGINNING AT 10:15 a.m.

The meeting will reconvene on Sunday, December 10 at CKC offices.





Sitemap

Home | About CKC | CKC Services | Join the Club | CKC Resources